
Sagebrush Quilters Guild Meeting Minutes March 13, 2023 

President Sue O- Call to order 7:02 pm 

Secretary Judy N- Motion to approve minutes as emailed- Heather C. seconded by Mona H- 

motion passed. 

Membership Sandy M- 34 members present. Get to know your fellow members activity- Geri-

Lou A, Carole C and Jeri B. 

Fundraising Committee Judy N. 8 members are on the committee. 6 members met on Sunday 

February – including Leslie P who joined from Lillooet via Zoom. Lots of fundraising ideas were 

discussed, committee will meet again on Monday March 20, 2023 

Quilt Till you wilt- Monica W-27 members attended on Saturday. Great turnout and a great day. 

Perhaps book for 3 times next year. We may be able to have the back gate opened to allow 

access via ramp instead of stairs. Next time we will have more tables set up to accommodate 

the group. 

Julie O- Thank you to Monica for organizing the quilt till you wilt days and bringing the irons, 

ironing boards and coffee/ tea supplies. It is much appreciated. 

Lorraine B.- Talked about renting Heffley hall for quilting days. She thinks we could rent the hall 

for a good rate. Please let Lorraine know if you would be interested in having a sew day there. It 

is about a 20-minute drive from Halston/Paul Lake Road to Heffley hall. 

Retreat Doreen F- Retreat starts on Wednesday March 15, 2023 

Community Quilts Chery D. Committee has an abundance of finished quilts on hand. Please 

continue to work on your own projects. 

Mary A- Fabricland store manager, Billie has offered to host another shopping night for us. She 

is thinking it would be at the end of April or beginning of May. She needs some lead time to 

approach suppliers for giveaways. Show of hands showed almost everyone in attendance would 

be interested in a shopping night. 

Show and Tell and Coffee/Tea break. 

Program Geri-Lou A   Theme was thrift store or other “finds. Julie O read her article about 

“roadkill” quilting using found fabric. The article was published in CQA magazine in 2000. A few 

members showed quilts that they had found or inherited. Very interesting theme. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:25pm 


